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The Centers for Medicare & Medicaid Services (CMS) is seeking input on initiatives to test 

innovations in advanced primary care, particularly mechanisms to encourage more 

comprehensiveness in primary care delivery; to improve the care of complex patients; to 

facilitate robust connections to the medical neighborhood and community-based services; and to 

move reimbursement from encounter-based towards value-driven, population-based care. 

 

CMS seeks broad input from consumers and consumer organizations, health care providers, 

associations, purchasers and health plans, Medicaid agencies and other state offices, quality 

review organizations, social service providers, HIT vendors, and other stakeholders. 

 

Submissions must be supplied using the Request For Information (RFI) document. To be assured 

consideration, comments must be received on or before 11:59 PM EDT, March 16, 2015. 

Additional information can be found at the http://innovation.cms.gov/initiatives/Advanced-

Primary-Care/ Advanced Primary Care Initiatives web page. For questions regarding RFI 

submission, please contact APC@cms.hhs.gov. 

 

Thank you 
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